Construction Bulletin  monton

May 2024

90 Avenue: 50 Street to 54 Street

To support the ongoing construction of the 50 Street Widening and CP Rail Grade Separation project,
we will soon begin work on 90 Avenue from 50 Street to 54 Street. During this period, traffic will be
restricted to one lane in each direction, with flagpersons as traffic control where necessary.

Anticipated dates for this phase are from May 9 to May 31, 2024.
Scope of work

e Installation of storm sewer systems
e Execution of curb and gutter enhancements on both sides of the road
e Establishment of commercial crossings

e Construction of a boulevard sidewalk on the south side of 90 Avenue
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For information about this project, visit edmonton.ca/50StreetWidening or contact:

Malika Ali Joe Kabarchuk

Eng. Project Manager, Transportation Project Manager, Alberco Construction Ltd
Infrastructure Delivery, City of Edmonton 780-267-5816

malika.ali@edmonton.ca | 780-690-6055

City of Edmonton Integrated Infrastructure Services - Transportation Infrastructure Delivery






